Planning Department Scottish Borders Council Council Headquarters Newtown St Boswells Melrose TD6 OSA

10 January 2022

Dear Sir/Madam

Change of Use Application for Unit C, Whinstone Mill, Netherdale

I write in support of Ms Dina McFarlane's application to continue to use Unit C, Whinstone Mill as a fitness centre.

Ms McFarlane has provided, and I have attended, regular classes in her fitness studio over the past year.

These classes have proved crucial to my physical and mental well-being during the covid restrictions we have been experiencing.

Your faithfully

Mrs Sally Spence

